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IvIr. Frank Foote, Director,

Regulations and Rulings Division,
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bmeau
POBox 14412

\Vashington, D.C. 20044-4412

Notice 71

l\1r. Foote:

I am a member of the Vart Steenvvyk family, owners of Adelaida Cellars,

and participate as General Manager and Chair of its Board of Directors. In this
capacity Iam writing to you to say that we are withdrawing our supp0D: of the
application for the Paso Robles Viestside AVA even though we once supported it.
"\v e now ask that our name be removed as a petitioner.

Vie have decided to withdraw support because of these reasons.

L .Although Pa'soRobles \\Te~tside ~slQcal1yknowTI,the"yord"';\lestside' is·

:1~r:~~fi~~t~~!ii1~~~~iE~i~~~~~~1!~~~b
Fifrther,:tho scope:.ofthisapplication: c.CJuld bCimisleadingto,coiisLuners;:

2. A letterfrmhThbrriasr'Rj:ce;·Ph:D.and Professor of Soil Science aT.
California Polytec:hnicBtC:l~e University inSa.nLuis Obispo)CaJiforriia:, Ims

recently been published relating to the'PasO'Robles Westside"AVAi In'theletter,
he strrtesthathe:has been inaccurately quoted within the above AVA petition.
8a~cd on this inaccurate reporting of his inforrnatiOll by the writer (s) of the .
petition, he urges the TTB 'reject this PasoRobles,'\Vestside application. Since we,
aL Ad~laidaCe]]ars,have been associated with pr. Rice and used his expertise on

several occasions~;:Ne,have a high regatd'forhirri and nor~as9ti'to dIsbelieve his

counsei and advice' now; Therefore,' \ve wO,uld'concur-with hi~:statements.
3 . We are now participating 'in new and more appropriate twehle AVA

applications ,\vithin the Paso Robles A \-'A. These' have distinguishing fe:1tures and
arc'iNell thO~lght out~·unarnbigu9u3,artcL'-scientific,illYrecDgn izablevitid.iltuJ:al
.~treas:·..i-\Ve:.S'Llf3pt:irtJb e \vork beiJ Jg:do;~~~';f()'t::th~scH:\\'elve:ne'V\/',J\:\/~,\.apphcat.f<j:ns ;

f!neio f vJhlch~-j-s~A~:leL~id~;0] strict.:.~tV:A~11r~:\~1}J~'e1f~ft;;aft.t6cti thl ~~,~t:C',· ". (~: L:jL~::~-'.. ' ~.~.~~
"." ~.~ w •• 1 .:
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The establishment of a Paso Robles Westside AVA has little, if any,
viticultural relevance, lacks geographic definition, and will not serve the best
interests of the entire Paso Robles wine community in the long term.

Best wishes,

~~:'::::s~n>::f~~, .

Board Chai; and General Manager
Adelaida Cellars

April 9, 2007
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